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NEWSLETTER        SUMMER TERM 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The children have settled in well after their Spring Holiday and enjoyed the lovely 
sunny weather.  We are now looking forward to the last term of this academic year.   
 
Reconciliation Celebration P3 
 
Primary 3 pupils will be celebrating the Sacrament of Reconciliation in school this 
year.  Primary 3a on Tuesday 4th May and Primary 3b Wednesday 5th May.  We wish 
all of the children God’s Blessings on this special day. 
 
First Communion P4 
 
Children from Primary 4 will make their First Communion on Saturday 22nd May or 
Saturday 29th May.  Individual pupil invitations have been issued to confirm the date 
and time, if you have not received this please contact the school office.  A letter 
confirming final arrangements will be issued in due course. 
 
Spring Fun Day 
Thursday 27th May 
 
We are having a non uniform Fun Day on Thursday 27th May,  
we will ask the children what theme they would prefer – details  
to be confirmed.  Pupils will be asked to “Chuck a £1in the bucket” 
to take part with all proceeds to help contribute to our end of term celebrations. 
 
Reporting to Parents 
 
Due to ongoing Covid restrictions our annual end of year pupil reporting 
arrangements are still in progress.  This will be discussed again at the in service day 
on Thursday 6th May and we will confirm arrangements the following week. 
 
SCIAF Donation 
 
Thank you to everyone who contributed to our fundraising for SCIAF this year.  We 
raised £550 this will be doubled by the UK government initiative making a total of 
£1100 which will be used to provide a lifeline to children with disabilities, their 
families and communities in South Sudan. 
 
 

 

 



P7 End of Term Celebrations 
 
P7 Prom 
Thursday 10th June  
 
This year more than any other we would like to recognise the resilience, hard work 
and positive attitudes of our P7 pupils.  Again due to Covid restrictions they will be in 
a different format, which may be subject to change.  This year we are proposing to 
have a PromFest 2021, with silent disco, pizza zone, chill out zone, selfie zone and 
much more.  P7 pupils will have VIP “access all areas” to the festival! Start time and 
further details to be confirmed in due course. 
 
P7 Graduation 
 
At this time we are still not permitted to have gatherings of parent/carers inside the 
school building.  We are discussing different options for the P7 Graduation 
Ceremony this year which may be outdoors or virtual.  We will update you further 
once we can confirm concrete details. 
 
Sports Day 
 
Again due to Covid restrictions we cannot have large groups of parent/carers within 
the school.  Pupils will still participate in their sports day this year in their individual 
class bubbles.  This is obviously weather permitting with a date still to be confirmed. 
 
 
Confirmation P7 
 
Confirmation Mass for Primary 7 pupils will take place on Tuesday 1st June at 
6.30pm or Thursday 3rd June at 6.30pm. This will be subject to Covid restrictions in 
place at that time – confirmation of allocated date and final arrangements will be 
advised as soon as confirmed by Father Frank. 
 
Parking/Traffic Issues 
 
Further to the incident last Thursday and our ongoing discussions we are having a 
meeting with GCC, local councillors and other relevant parties to discuss concerns 
regarding traffic issues in the area.  We will update you on progress. 
 
Dates for Diary 
 
Thursday 6th May 
 
In Service Day – school closed for elections. 
 
Friday 28th & Monday 31st May 
 
School closed for May Weekend Holiday.  

 

 


